
Nursery Newsletter 
 
For those children moving up to pre-school do not forget to buy your uniform from us. It is a 
requirement in pre-school. If you do not have a uniform order form, ask Mrs. Plowman at the 
school gate.   
 
In pre-school sensible footwear needs to be worn, not open toe sandals or crocs.  
 
As the weather is getting warmer again, can you please apply suntan lotion before your children 
arrive at nursery? We will apply again throughout the day.  
  
The paddling pools will be out again if this glorious weather continues. Can you bring a change 
of clothes for your children please?  
 
Thank you for supporting our snack provision with donations of fruit or monetary contributions.  
Just a gentle reminder, can you pay your fees promptly? Being a charitable organisation, we rely 
on prompt payment to allow us to supply the resources the children need to learn and develop 
new skills.  
 
For those children who are moving up into pre-school in September the open day is on Monday 
21st of July 10am till 12oclock.  
 
Dates for Diary     

• Teddy Bear Picnic Is Our Fundraising Event held on the last day of term 18th of July, from 
10am till 3pm all family members’ welcome  

• Inset day 21st & 22nd of July school closed.  
 
 
Mrs. Edwards head of pre-school & nursery  
Best wishes 
Little Sunbeams 
 
Phone : 02392693432 ext. 3 or Mobile : 07807483755  
 
 
 
  
 


